PUBLIC NOTICE

The COMPTON WATER ASSOCIATION is a public water system subject to
regulation under the federal Safe Drinking Water Act. Those regulations require
the notification of customers whenever a violation occurs and is the basis for

this notice.

The water system failed to meet the requirements of the Rules and Regulations
Pertaining to Water Operator Licensing during the previous months:

October 2024

November 2024

December 2024

January 2025

February 2025

The system will remain in violation in March 2025, April 2025, May 2025 and June
2025, at which point the Rules and Regulations pertaining to Water Operator
Licensing will be met.

Our current water operator has passed the state testing requirements and is now
fulfilling the one-year time in service requirement to be fully licensed. The one-
year requirement will be satisfied in July 2025.

Failure to meet this requirement does not necessarily mean that the water is
unsafe or that alternate sources of water should be used.

Should you have any questions concerning this notice, contact the water system
at 870-420-3930 or the Engineering Section of the Department of Health at
501-661-2623.

Thank you!



